
Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – 
Membership update noted. 
 
2 There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and 
Administration providing an update regarding the membership of this Partnership, 
advising that 
 
(1) Jamie O’Neill had been nominated as the co-opted representative for 

Kingsway Youth Project; and 
 
(2) Arthur McNeaney had been nominated as the co-opted representative for the 

DRC Youth Project and Corey Stirton as the co-opted substitute 
representative. 

 
 


